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PARISH STAFF
Pastor 
Msgr. Leszek T. Janik

Parochial Vicar 
Fr. James Sucholet

Secretary 
Karen Abbott Morrison

Rectory Office Hours
Monday, Tuesday: 9am - 2pm
Thursday: 9am-2pm, 
Friday: 9am - 12 Noon

SAINT JOSEPH
120 Cliff Street
Norwich, CT 06360
Phone: 860-887-1565
Fax: 860-889-3560

stjosephnorwich@yahoo.com

Masses 
Vigil Mass Sat. Evening: 4:00 pm
Sunday: 9:00 am (English & Polish)
Mon: 8:00 am (Please enter through 
the Cliff Street door)
1st Sat. of each Month: 9:00 am

Reconciliation
Saturday: 3:15—3:45 pm

SACRED HEART
52 West Town St
Norwichtown, CT 06360
Phone: 860-887-1030
Fax: 860-887-6550

SacredHeart06360@gmail.com
https://sacredheartnorwichct.org

Masses
Vigil Mass Sat. Evening: 4:00 pm
Sunday: 7:30 am & 10:30 am 
Mon, Tue, Wed, Fri: 8:00 am 
Thurs: 6:00 pm at St John Mission, 
Fitchville, CT

Reconciliation
Saturday: 3:00—3:45 pm

Holy Days of Obligation Mass Times: 8 am Sacred Heart Church, 9 am Saint Joseph Church, 6 pm Saint John Mission



MASS INTENTIONS
Sat 11/9:  Vigil 32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time
	 4:00 pm	 † For members of the Smolen, 
	 Ryzcek families
	 From Fr. Sebastian Hanks, OSPPE
Sun 11/10:  32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time
	 9:00 am 	 † Jozef & Barbara Mroz
	 From Sieczkowski family          
Mon 11/11:  Saint Martin of Tours, Bishop
	 8:00 am	 Multiple intentions 
	 † Evelyn A. Sienkiewicz
	 From Family
	 † Mrs. Genevieve Sucholet
	 From Ewa Kidala
	 Living and † Deceased members of the Kidala family
	 From Ewa Kidala
Next Sunday: 33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time
Sat 11/16:	 4:00 pm	 † Jodie Lynn Burke
	 From Dennis & Reggie
Sun 11/17:	 9:00 am 	 † Members of the Hanks, Henk
	  & Politowicz families 
	 From Fr. Sebastian Hanks, OSPPE     
Mon 11/18:	 8:00 am	 Multiple intentions 
	 † Deacon Albert J. Cote
	 From Saint Joseph Church
	 † Mrs. Genevieve Sucholet
	 From son, Fr. Jim & daughter, Mary Grace
	 † Mrs. Fanny T. D'Amelio
	 From Msgr. Les & Father Jim

STEWARDSHIP AT ST. JOSEPH
Offertory November 2/3:  $ 1,019.;  Memorial $ 175.  

All Souls Day $ 465.;  All Saints Day $ 153. 
St Bernards $ 286.            

Thank you for supporting Our Beloved Parish!

Second Collection THIS Weekend is For: 
Monthly Maintenance

SANCTUARY CANDLE
The Sanctuary candle is lit for

Stella & Frank Grygorcewicz  
& Bridgida Zachar         

with love from Frances

PARISH NEWS

THANK YOU

NOV
17TH

NOV
17TH

DEC
15TH

Faith Formation Coordinator
And Safe Environments Child Advocate
Kasia (Czyzewski) Radicioni kasiarad@hotmail.com or 860.608.3546

Dziękuję

COMMUNITY NEWS

Christmas Pierogi Sale Fundraiser
Pierogi making dates are November 9, 16 and 23.  Hours are 
9-3.  Please come and help as long as you can.  Please note 
that not all dates may not be needed; text Lucia Leise the 
night before. Volunteers are needed on pick up dates (12/7-8 
and 12/14-15) especially Saturdays 3 - 5 pm!  Any questions, call 
or text Lucia Leise (860)859-7798.  As always a big “thank you” 
for all you do for our beloved St. Joseph Parish.

Youth & Family Explosion
Join us for an inspiring afternoon featuring 
Jim Flanagan, Coordinator of Youth 
Ministry at the Christ by the Sea Catholic 

Collaborative, along with musicians Sue and Phil Fortin from 
St. Aidan-St. Patrick in Cumberland, RI. With nearly 30 years 
in ministry, they’ll bring uplifting music and messages to our 
community. Ticket Prices: $5 per person, $25 for a family, or 
$4 per person for youth groups. Use the QR code for more 
information or to purchase tickets. Questions, email Liza at 
lroach@norwichdiocese.net

Sacred Heart Rosary Altar Society – 
“Snowflake Fair”
Sat., Nov. 23rd from 9 am - 2 pm and after masses 
on Sunday morning, Nov. 24th.

More information: Sacred Heart Church office at 860.887.1030

Pilgrimage to The Shrine of Our Lady of La Salette  
Join the Tri-Parish Community of Sacred Heart, 
Our Lady of Lourdes, & St. Mary, Mother of the 
Redeemer as we head to the La Salette Shrine’s 
Christmas Festival of Lights - Sunday, December 

15th. Mass, Confessions, Christmas Concert, Delicious Turkey 
Dinner. Departs from St. Mary, Mother of the 
Redeemer, 69 Groton Long Point Rd. at 1:15 PM. Cost 
for motorcoach, and Group Dinner is $75 per adult, 
$45 children. Call OLOL Parish Office (860) 464-7251 
or email secretary@ololgf.org                   

Catholic Schools Week
Catholic Schools Week is a celebration which began in 1974.
This is a yearly celebration of Catholic Education throughout the 
United States. The theme for National Catholic Schools Week for 
2025 is: ”Alive in Christ.”  The theme reflects on what it means 
to be fully alive as a human being in Christ.  It is based on Pope 
Francis’s words, “Christ is alive and he wants you to be alive!
Catholic Schools Week is celebrated from January 26- February 
1, 2025. The companion to National Catholic Schools Week 
is Discover Catholic Schools Week which is celebrated on 
November 17- 23, 2024.
During these two weeks a year Catholic schools focus on the 
value of a Catholic education provided to young people and their 
contributions to the church, communities and our nation.
Catholic school education is an investment. Families work 
hard to cover the expense of tuition because they value faith-
filled and quality academic formation for their children. Many 
families rely on financial assistance, scholarship opportunities 
and development support in order to bridge the gap. Donors 
are essential to their success.  Catholic schools benefit all year 
long from the religious guidance, prayers and support parishes 
provide. 
Catholic school alumni are living examples of your Catholic 
school product. Whether students have moved on to high 
school or matriculated into college, a large part of their 
formation and readiness was established in their prior Catholic 
school experience instilled in them by dedicated teachers, 
administrators and religious orders.
Pope Francis said,” It’s in school where one learns truth, good 
and beauty.” 

St. Joseph Rosary Society offers a word of sincerest thanks 
to all who participated in the All Souls Day / First Saturday 
Mass on November 2nd and participated in our all souls day 
rosary in St. Joseph Cemetery, Boswell Avenue, Norwich. A 
very special “thank you” to Father Jim Sucholet for leading 
us and blessing the graves of all of our loved ones and 
our family members and to Lucia Leise, president for the 
candles for their graves.  May their souls rest in the peace!  
Saint Joseph, pray for us!


